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From: Trudi Disney 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 7:05 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am concerned that the guidelines will be too narrow to address question such as: 
Do we need another stadium to cater to the small proportion of the population who support AFL and even smaller 
proportion who actually attend matches? 
Should the AFL be allowed to dictate what Tasminia has and where it will be, particularty given we had a fully 
develeoped and approved plan for Macquarie Point which had been widely accepted by the community? 
The lack of transparency and political interference in the process to date - will this now cease? 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In addition, the climate impacts need to be assessed. Concrete contributes 8% of CO2 emissions. This is a massive 
concrete constuction, which would be built to encourage people to fly in and out Tasmania just to watch a match - is 
this truly responsible in terms of the climate crisis. 

Yours faithfully, 

Trudi Disney 
 




